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2nd February 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Years 4, 5 and 6 Cinema evening 
 
Mrs Whiston will be hosting a cinema evening on Monday 14th February from 3pm to 5pm. 
Children will be watching Disney’s Encanto which is rated PG. 
 
Tickets cost £1.50 and include a snack and a drink. Tickets can be purchased on ParentMail 
until 10th February. Please also complete the permission form in the form section, detailing 
any allergies and who will be collecting your child. Please note that children in year 6 who 
normally walk home alone MUST be collected from school by an adult. 
 
Collection at 5pm will be from your child’s usual classroom door. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mrs Keen 
Headteacher 
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